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Our next newsletter will be in May/June.  In the meantime, please send any 
contributions you would like to make about biodiversity to either Pat or 
Elaine. 

If you have an idea for a biodiversity project but it needs funding to 
implement, please discuss it with us.  It may be possible for us to find 
funding for certain projects.  

patrickwardpc@gmail.com 

ebspamfree@gmail.com 
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